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Dear Parents, November 5, 2024

3P & 3/4W have the exciting opportunity to attend The St. Albert Arden Theatre for a 
performance of Beauty and the Beast on Friday, November 29. We will be leaving 
Namao School around 10:30a.m. and returning in time for dismissal.

The cost of the program and busing will be a total of $15.00/student. Please know 
this is non-refundable. You can enter your payment on the Parent Portal using 
PowerSchool. Please have your payment in no later than Friday, November 15th, 
2024.

The performance starts at 11:30am and runs approximately 2 hours. We will have an 
early lunch at school before leaving. We will then have a small snack before going 
into the performance, so please provide a snack that is disposable (not in a 
container). We will also have a snack when we return back to the school. You are 
welcome to have your child dress-up for the occasion, or to wear normal school 
clothing. We will be talking as a class about good audience etiquette for live plays 
(applauding politely, not talking, staying in our spots), but if you could kindly 
reinforce these expectations at home, we would appreciate it!

Due to limited seating, we will not be asking for parent volunteers for this 
experience.

We look forward to sharing in your child’s growing appreciation of the performing 
arts! If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s homeroom 
teacher.

Mr. Paustian & Mrs. Woloshin


